
 

 

January 05 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
Thank you to all parents for their support with another strong start to a new term. Since school resumed 
earlier this week, we have seen the vast majority of our DBS Wakra community adhering strictly to timings 
and ensuring that students are dropped off and collected on time each day. This really helps both our 
school to run smoothly and students to access as much quality learning as possible in lessons, and I am – as 
always – hugely grateful that we are all playing our parts in maintaining the high standards we insist upon 
at all times.  
 
Term 2 has also brought us some winter weather, but there are no changes to our uniform expectations. 
Students can wear additional DBS-branded items, such as jumpers or fleeces, for example, but they should 
not be wearing hoodies or other non-uniform items on the campus. Again, parental support for this matter 
is always very much appreciated. 
 
Our ECAs will resume next week on Tuesday so that we have sufficient time to ensure that our offer is 
complementing our formal curriculum to the fullest extent. Mr Kutts will be coordinating this process and 
will communicate the offer, as well as our expectations of how it will work, this week. 
 
Thank you also to all parents who took the time to complete the survey which was sent out in November, 
at the end of term 1. The results were very pleasing (100% of respondents stated that they were happy 
with the education we provide and that they would recommend DBS Wakra to family or friends, for 
instance) and the comments written during the free text option will, as always, be scrutinised with care 
and used to improve our provision, wherever possible. 
 
Earlier this week, parents were also sent another survey, this time via CIS (Council of International Schools) 
as part of our ongoing accreditation process. This follows from the preparatory visit report we received 
during term 1 and the results will be used to inform our next steps ahead of our forthcoming team 
evaluation visit, which will take place during the first term of the next academic year. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 

https://www.cois.org/
https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/Qatar-Doha-British-School-Al-Wakra-2022-Prep-Rep-1.pdf


 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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